Dear Senior Parent:

The yearbook staff is offering the parents of 2017 seniors the opportunity to purchase ads in the 2017 Felidae yearbook.  You may write your own personal congratulations and include a picture of your graduate for $35.00.  The ad will be 1/6 of a page in the yearbook.  You may purchase additional space if desired (1/3 page for $70, 2/3 page for $140, full page for $200).  Please consider the space purchased when writing your message.  You may use a baby picture or any other picture you choose.  The pictures must be in good condition and will be returned to you.  Images on CDs or by email are also accepted.  

We hope you will take advantage of this offer to give your senior a wonderful lasting memory.  If you are interested in purchasing an ad, fill out the order form below and return it to Mrs. Laura James at Colbert Heights High School, 6825 Woodmont Drive, Tuscumbia, AL 35674.  You may send it with your student if you wish.  The deadline for ordering is Thursday, April 27, 2017.
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Senior's Name ___________________________________________________________
Parents' Names __________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________

Telephone ____________________  Email ____________________________________

Message ________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

EXAMPLE





RayAnna,


You have made our lives so much fun. Thank you for the laughter, for the love, and even for the tears. We are so proud of you. Continue to be a blessing to those around you.





Love,


Mom and Dad








